Welcome to Cornerstone Church!
Epiphany Sunday, January 4, 2015 10:00 a.m.   

Greeter: Marye Barbagallo

Chiming of the Trinity   

Word of Welcome! “God is Good! All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie
Bringing in the Light


Presentation of the Bible


Call to Worship  
Reverend Cromie
Christmas Carol “We Three Kings”    Director of Music,
Susan Rovira
Call to Confession 
Bob Wegner
Unison Prayer of Confession
Bob Wegner


Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness
Bob Wegner
  Congregational Response #56 “The First Nowell” 
Ritual of Friendship (print your name in Friendship Pad)
Lisa Capurso 

Announcements                          
Reverend Cromie
Time for Children and Children’s Offering*
Reverend Cromie
Affirmation of Faith: The Apostles’ Creed
Lisa Capurso

Joys and Concerns
Bob Wegner
Prayers of the People followed by the Lord’s Prayer
Bob Wegner
Time of Greeting
Lisa Capurso
Hymn “All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name” 
Introduction to the Offering
Lisa Capurso
Offertory  
Cornerstone Choir
 

  Congregational Response “Give Thanks”


Prayer of Dedication  
Lisa Capurso
Old Testament Scripture: Isaiah 60:1-6
Bob Wegner


New Testament Scripture: Matthew 2:1-12
Reverend Cromie
Meditation “What Gift Did God Bring?”
Reverend Cromie
Hymn “Joy to the World” 

Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Cromie
* Children may leave for Sunday School.
Next Sunday, January 11th, Pastor Courtney will preach on her last Sunday with us.  Please stay and join us after worship for a celebration honoring Pastor Courtney and thanking her for her three and a half years of dedicated service to our church!  We will have a potluck meal of soup and bread – please sign up in worship today if you can bring something to share. Join us - all are welcome! 
The Session of Cornerstone Presbyterian Church calls for a Congregational Meeting on Sunday, January 11th beginning before worship to receive a new elder on our Session and to approve the members of the Nominating Committee. The meeting will continue after worship to dissolve the pastoral relationship between Cornerstone and The Reverend Courtney Cromie.
We have received a new batch of Cornerstone Christmas ornaments and they are available to purchase for $6!  See Elizabeth Hughes to purchase an ornament.

Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2015: Bruce Thompson, David LaCross, Gail Carlson, Laura Stone

2016: Tina Kas, Patti Miller, Sharron A. Smith (Clerk of Session)

2017: Vikki Leach, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!

2015: Dominique Robert

2016: Donna Rosato, Betty Thompson (Moderator)
2017: Joan Mallison, Barbara Dougherty

Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Director of Music: Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473
Part-time Youth Director: Wendy Barone, 732-299-4390
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Tina Kas, 732-928-1778
Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Nursery Care: Sueli Paes de Barros
Greeting Card Fundraiser: Meg Milligan has donated 200 blank note cards of our new Harmony Road Church (100 just the church and 100 grow with us text on it).  These will be for sale until they are gone with ALL proceeds going toward the building fund.  The cards are $2 each or 3 for $5, they will be available at church on Sundays.

Tuesday morning Women’s Bible Study meets every Tuesday morning from 10:30 AM – 12:15 PM. The group is led by Pastor Courtney and meets at the home of Elizabeth Hughes.  The women are doing a 10-week Beth Moore DVD Study called The Patriarchs: Encountering the God of Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob.  The next meeting will be on Tuesday, January 6th. All women welcome!
The Evening Adult Bible Study meets on Monday evenings at the home of Bob and Laurie Wegner from 6:30-8:30 PM. The group will resume meetings this week on January 5th!
The next Children’s Ministry meeting will be on January 8th from 6-7:30 at DeBows Methodist Church.  The group typically meets on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of each month.  It is for kids in K-6th grade, and each meeting has a bible lesson, craft, snack, and games!  A schedule for the winter/spring 2015 will be available soon!
We have raised more than $10,000 through our ongoing Shop Rite Gift Card fundraiser! Gift cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $10,350 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao. 

We are in the process of scheduling volunteers to help with setup, greeting, and preparing communion for the first quarter of 2015!  A signup sheet will be sent around during worship, please help if you can.
Volunteers scheduled for January 11th:


Setup: Allyson Moyer, the LaCross Family 


Greeters: Lois Fox, Allyson Moyer
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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